
MEETING MINUTES 

                       SUPERVISOR OF THE HEBRON CHECKLIST 

Tuesday, May 31, 2016 – 1900 hrs 

 The three Supervisors met upstairs in the Selectmen’s Office to make additions, corrections, 
party affiliation changes and to add new voters in preparation for the State Primary Election to be held 
on September 13, 2016.  This was the last opportunity to change party affiliation prior to the primary 
election. 

 

NEW BUSINESS:  There were six new voter registrations, three party affiliation changes, and one 

notification of a voter who has moved and changed their residence so were removed from our checklist.    

UPDATES: Our next session will be on Tuesday, September 6, 2016 from 7:00 to 7:30 pm 

upstairs in the Selectmen’s Office.  This will be the last opportunity to make additions or corrections to 

the checklist.  No party affiliation changes will be accepted at the September 6th meeting. 

All Checklist business can also be executed at the Town Clerks Office during regular business 

hours: 

 

Today’s checklist numbers are as follows:  Total Voters on the Checklist     442                                       

  193 Republicans – 54 Democrats – 195 Undeclared  

 

Notices about the Sept. 6th meeting  will be posted outside the Town Clerks Office, at the Post 

Office and outside the Selectmen’s Office one month prior to the meeting.      

There is an Alpha Checklist posted outside the Town Clerk’s Office in the glass case for your 

convenience.  Please do not remove it from the premises.  Checklists are available for purchase from 

either the Town Clerk or the Selectmen’s Office. 

The meeting was adjourned at 2000 hrs 

Respectfully submitted,          Audrey Johnson, Supervisor   


